
 

 

 

Community Relations Committee 

(CRC) 

Meeting Notes 

September 18, 2019 

 

 

The September meeting of the Community Relations Committee was held 

September 18th in the Annex at 11:00 a.m.  Present were Janet DelSardo, Nancy 

Alexander, Rosemary Grimmet, Gwen Imhoff, Ed Jamison, Rory Potter, Billie 

Velazquez and Board Liaison, Merlin Mohr. No one absent.  

 

Old Business 

Health Fair – Sat., September 28th, 1 pm – 3 pm 

Janet said it is confirmed that HEB will come with flu shots but no shingles or 

pneumonia shots.  They are not bringing snacks. Gwen verified that Brandy Ceril  is 

coming to discuss medications. Gwen said that she will again set up a fitness table 

and will bring Fall Sheets. Billie will check on Stroke Sheets. Rory called Steve 

Baker, the Medicare Specialist, and he said that he will be coming.  Janet could not 

get ahold of Shelley to see if she will be coming to do CPR.  She will check with 

Memorial Southeast about CPR. Janet will be doing blood pressure. Janet has forms 

for flu shots.  She said Medicare C does not cover flu shots.  A sign-up sheet is on 

the front desk.  Ed volunteered to oversee the tables set up. Billie will be doing 

coffee, water and cokes. Janet asked that committee members be at the clubhouse 

between 12:00 – 12:30 p.m. 

 

New Business 

We will have a presentation by Beverly Heald on Sat., Oct 19th, 1 p.m. – 3 p.m., in 

the ballroom.  She will be explaining her book “Planning Your Farewell Party.  

Merlin spoke to the Board and they said that there would be no problem with the 

wording of the announcement.  Books will be for sale to those who want them.  Janet 

will see about putting an announcement in the Newsletter and on Townsquare. 

 

Our next regular monthly meeting will be on Wed., October 16th, at 11 a.m. in the 

annex.  

 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 12:00 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Rory Potter 


